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APRIL 23-27, 2018 heartofafterschool.org #heartofafterschool

Afterschool Professionals Appreciation Week
recognizes those who work with and on behalf of youth
during out-of-school hours.

Join In Reach in celebrating by encouraging people to thank
the afterschool professionals who make a difference in the
lives of young people. We greatly appreciate and deeply
value our afterschool staff at William Paca Elementary and
Kenmoor Middle Schools in Prince George's County, MD.



